

## March 31, 2020

Dear Valued Middleboro Customer:

Due to the impact on industry demand resulting from the unprecedented market conditions, we are temporarily closing our Middleboro distribution center. We know the Middleboro distribution center is your primary distribution center. For your convenience, we have reassigned your primary distribution center to Harrisburg. You can find an updated days in transit coverage map <a href="here">here</a>.

We apologize for any inconvenience. We will follow up as soon as we receive more information regarding the timing around the re-opening of our Middleboro distribution center.

Our mission remains as strong as ever - to serve and support you in any way we can.

As always we appreciate your business and support.

Norm Hullinger

CEO, alphabroder